AR, CITY OF MADISON FIRE DEPARTMENT

Fire Prevention Division
325 W. Johnson St., Madison, WI 53703-2295
Phone: 608-266-4484 + FAX: 608-267-1153

March 14, 2007

TO: Plan Commission

FROM: Edwin J. Ruckriegel, Fire Marshal
SUBJECT: 801 Redan Dr, Linden park school.

The City of Madison Fire Department (MFD) has reviewed the subject development and has the
following comments:

MAJOR OR NON-STANDARD REVIEW COMMENTS (Comments which are special to the
project and/or may require additional work beyond a standard, more routine project.)

1. If the staff parking is to be used for fire access, make sure that it includes a turn around
or an approved way for the fire truck to exit, if the fire lane is over 150 feet.

GENERAL OR STANDARD REVIEW COMMENTS
In addition, we offer the following Genéral or Standard Review Comments:

2. Provide fire apparatus access as required by Comm 62.0509 and MGO 34.19, as
follows: ,

3. The site plans shall clearly identify the location of all fire lanes.

4. Provide a fire lane that extends to within 150-feet of all exterior portions of the structure,
or it can be extended to within 250-feet if thé building is fully sprinklered.

5. A dead-end fire lane that is longer than 150-feet shall terminate in a turnaround. Provide
an appro‘ved turnaround (cul-de-sac; 45 degree wye, 90 degree tee) at the end of a fire
lane that is more than 150-feet in length.

Please contact Scott Strassburg, Fire Code Enforcement Officer at 608- 261 9843 if you have
questions regardmg the above items.




